
NOTICE OF INTENT 
DENISON ROAD UPPER SLOPE STABILIZATION PROJECT 

IN THE CITY OF TORONTO 

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 
(TRCA) has commenced a study to investigate 
possible slope stabilization measures for the 
upper valley slope instability and erosion, which 
is impacting residential properties at 48, 50, 52, 
and 66 Denison Road West and 28 Sykes 
Avenue, in the City of Toronto.  

As part of the study, the cause and extent of 
the slope instability will be determined, and 
alternative solutions to address the risk will be 
evaluated. Once complete, a design for the 
preferred alternative will be finalized and 
implemented, resulting in long-term protection 
for essential structures at the top of the slope in 
the study area. 

This project is being planned in accordance 
with Conservation Ontario’s Class 
Environmental  Assessment for Remedial Flood 
and Erosion Control Projects (amended 2013), 
the approved process for this type of 
undertaking. TRCA invites you to participate in 
this study which includes public and 
stakeholder engagement. Your input will be 
incorporated in the planning and design 
process for this project.  

If you are interested in participating in this project or you are interested 
in receiving future project updates, please contact the Project Manager: 

Ashour Rehana, Project Manager  
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 
5 Shoreham Drive, Toronto, Ontario, M3N 1S4  
Phone: 416-661-6600 ext. 5524 
Email: ashour.rehana@trca.ca 

Website: www.trca.ca/denison-road-ea 

Subject to comments received as a result of this study and the receipt of 
necessary approvals and funding, TRCA intends to proceed with 
implementaƟon of this project.  
 


